19 December 2003

Mr Jonathon Curtis

Secretary to Senate Select Committee on Medicare

The Senate

S1.30.1

Parliament House, Canberra 2600

medicare.sen@aph.gov.au
Dear Mr Curtis,

I have attached the Australian Healthcare Association submission to the MedicarePlus Inquiry. 

The Australian Healthcare Association is the national industry body for all public health organisations and services at area, regional or district levels including public hospitals, community health centres, aged and extended care facilities. The AHA represents over 75% of public health facilities in Australia.

I would be happy to appear at a public hearing on behalf of the AHA and give further evidence to the committee.

Our national office is located in Canberra and I am available to appear before the inquiry in January.

I realise the inquiry has a short time to report and take evidence, and I have kept this in mind in the AHA submission limiting the detail to the terms of reference.

Regards,

Ms Prue Power

Executive Director

Australian Healthcare Association

Phone: 02 6285 1488

Email: p.power@aha.asn.au
